
 
 

 

 

 

28th February 2019 

 

Warning Notice: 

 

  

 

It is confirmed that counterfeit (fake) C3026-2 Track Light, using MIRON 's 

trademark logo and drivers were being found in the China market.  

Counterfeit Lighting products show a fake marking but generally are of poor 

quality and causes driver compatibility issues.  We issue this warning to all our 

customers and consumers to avoid confusion and false purchase. Only buy from 

MIRON authorized distributors. http://www.miron-creation.com/  

 

Please be warned also that selling counterfeit products are illegal and punishable 

by civil and criminal courts according to the trademark, copyright, and intellectual 

properties laws and regulations. Miron will take proper and severe actions to 

cease and confiscate these counterfeit products. Miron also prohibits the 

distribution of any C3026-2 Track without written permission from Miron 

 

Miron advices end-users to only purchase branded light products with company 

name contact information for service and support in case you suspect a 

counterfeit sticker or inside. You may also contact MIRON Distributor(s) to 

provide the vendor information. 

 

- END -  
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